 November 14, 2023  The Midwest Fjord Horse Club board meeting

Called to order at 7:00 p.m. by club president, Karen Hanson
In attendance:  Karen Hanson, Karen Carlson, Sue Plein, Carson Meyer-Kraus, Rebecca Lemna
Agenda:
Board approved October minutes
Rebecca joined us and we discussed rebuilding website using Square Space
   No huge difference in price compared to current site
   $23 per month
   Stripe account compatible
   Easily updated
   Motion was made to go ahead with Square Space; board unanimously approved
   Rebecca happy to build new website for TMWFHC
   Karen C. sending Rebecca 2 links for fjord related products
Spring Clinic and Membership meeting
   Sue and Marissa are checking into Mon Cheval in Cannon Falls, MN as possible location
   March or April dates preferred
Seeking nominations for board positions
2024 Fun Show
   Marissa informed us that we are penciled in for September 20-22 at LaCrosse County
   Fairgrounds.  They will be sending out contracts in the new year.  
Next meeting December 12, 7:00 pm
   Send invite to Rebecca
Meeting adjourned 8:04 pm
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